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Professor JosS Ferrater Mora 
1518 Willovbrook Lañe 
Villanova, Pa. 19085 

» 

Dear Professor Mora: 

1 wish to thank you very much for your evaluatlon of the 

vork of my colieagüe, Professor Pilar SSenz. Your commentary 

will be helpful to this ünlversity as it make9 prornotion decisions 

The outslde evaluatlon is essential. 
• 

If any of us at George Washington üniversity can be help­

ful to you at any time in a similar endeavor, please do not 
hesitate to cali on us. 

Sincerely, 

fl John A. Frey, w 
V Chairman 

JAF/eon 


